
Gnome Class have been up to many 

wonderful things this summer and 

their enthusiasm and engagement 

towards these new experiences has 

been a joy to witness! 

The children went to Kew 

Gardens as part of their IPC 

Topic: Living Things and went 

to the Ballet and received a 

workshop at Oxford Gardens to 

learn from The Royal London 

Children’s Ballet. 

 

The children also participated in 

‘Tech Fest’ where they learnt more 

about coding and algorithms. They 

finished with a Class Beebot Race to 

see which team could get their Beebot 

to the Finish line in the least amount 

of moves.  

The children have worked so hard 

this year and are strengthening their 

skills as independent learners in their 

Maths, Literacy and IPC lessons, in 

preparation for Year 3!  

 

 


